
HWG LLP 
1919 M STREET NW  

WASHINGTON, DC 20036 
TEL: +1 202 730 1300 | HWGLAW.COM 

 
April 8, 2025 

 
VIA E-FILING 
 
Nancy Dippell 
Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, PO Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 

Re: Request to Voluntarily Surrender Registration, RCLEC, Inc. 
 

Dear Ms. Dippell: 
 
 In accordance with the Missouri Code of State Regulations, 4 CSR 240-28.011(3), 
RCLEC, Inc. (“RCLEC”) hereby submits a request to surrender its registration to provide basic 
local and non-switched local telecommunications service in exchanges statewide in the State of 
Missouri, issued by order on February 13, 2015, in File No. TA-2015-0186. 

 
RCLEC does not provide CLEC or IXC services and does not have any customers in 

Missouri pursuant to the above-referenced registration and no longer requires its registration.  
Because RCLEC does not serve any customers pursuant to this authority, no customer notice is 
required.  RCLEC will continue to serve existing customers as an interconnected VoIP provider. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 

     
 Respectfully submitted, 

 
/s/ H. Henry Shi 

       H. Henry Shi 
       HWG LLP 
       1919 M Street NW 
       8th Floor 
       Washington, DC 20036 
       hshi@hwglaw.com 
        
       Counsel to RCLEC, Inc. 

  

mailto:hshi@hwglaw.com


VERIFICATION 

I, Rachel Petty, hereby declare that I am Vice President of Legal and Associate General 

Counsel ofRingCentral, Inc.; that I am authorized to make this verification on behalf ofRCLEC, 

Inc.; that I have read the foregoing Request to Voluntarily Surrender Registration; and that the 

contents of this Request are true and accurate to the best of my knowledge. 
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SIGNATURE 




